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From: Kevin Reeve [kevin@allwest1.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2008 8:20 AM 
To: nancy-gillis@sbcglobal.net; tien@vatransportationinc.com; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; 
tbtyler@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: 'michael' 
Subject: Schedule for Drilling at 1225 Mandela Parkway 
The work plan and permit have been approved by the County and we are scheduled to start drilling the 
morning of July 14, 2008.
 
Should you have any questions or concerns you may contact either myself or Michael Siembieda.
 
Thank you,
 
Kevin Reeve
 
Kevin D. Reeve
Project Manager
AllWest Environmental, Inc.
530 Howard Street, Suite 300
San Francisco, California 94105
415.391.2510 (o)
714.631.5595 (c)
kevin@allwest1.com 
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